Ligonier Park Board Meeting – Monday, May 15, 2017 6:00pm – Ligonier Sports & Recreation Center

Board Members Present:

Brian Hite, Gary Byers, Matt Kreager, Jody Hathaway, Kathy Hagen

Administration Present: Alan Duncan

Citizens: None

The meeting was called to order by board president Brian Hite

The board approved the minutes for April. Motion by Byers, second by Hathaway. All ayes.

The board approved the claim register for April totaling \$25,471.23.

Motion by Hagen, second by Byers. All ayes.

Unfinished Business:

Splash pad parking lot is finished.

Rec. Center roof is finished

Kathy inquired about the light pole at Ruth Stultz nursery school. AEP has been contacted, they will get back to us about it.

New Business:

Alan asked about using the remaining CEDIT money from the parking lot project to purchase a new treadmill. The board approved his request.

Other Business:

Kathy asked about outdoor pickleball courts. Alan informed the board that two courts are planned for Pettit Park.

Programs:

Youth baseball has the same number of teams as last year.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:40pm. Motion by Kreager, second by Hagen. All ayes.

resident of Park Board

Frian Hite

Dotti Malgon

Secretary of Park Board